

Dear Board,

Cutting the water of the Palos Verdes Peninsula 36% is unfair. We are a semi-agricultural area supporting large animals, mainly horses. Our property has two horses on it at the moment, but we have had various numbers in the past. We need to provide our animals with drinking water (they drink many gallons a day) & also support enough vegetation in the open spaces to protect against fire. 36% is excessive and unfair. Mrs. & Mrs. David Breiholz 6 Upper Blackwater Cyn. Road Rolling Hills, Ca. 90274